
 

 

SOUTH DAVIS METRO FIRE SERVICE AREA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 FY 2023-2024  BUDGET 
 
Notice is hereby given the Board of Directors will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, June 12, 

2023, at 6 p.m. in the Training room, located at 255 South 100 West, Bountiful, Utah 84010.  The 
purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider the FY 2023-2024 proposed budget and FY 2022-2023 
amended budget. The proposed items will be available for public review from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., 
Monday through Thursday, in the office of the Executive Secretary, located at Fire Station #81, 255 
South 100 West, Bountiful, Utah 84010.  

 
Dated this 6th day of June, 2023. 

 
PUBLISHED BY THE ORDER OF THE 

 BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE   
SOUTH DAVIS METRO FIRE SERVICE AREA 

Nicole Dandurand 
Executive Secretary   

 


